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To: The Standing Committee on the Environment and Energy. 

Regarding: The inquiry into the 2016-17 annual report of the Department of the Environment 

and Energy, focusing on the management and use of Commonwealth environmental water.  

 

Following on from the Commonwealth Environmental Water Holder’s appearance at the 

Standing Committee on the Environment and Energy hearing on Wednesday 28 March 2018, 

and in relation to questions from Mr Pat Conroy MP, we can confirm that the former 

Commonwealth Environmental Water Holder, Mr David Papps, wrote to the Department of 

Agriculture and Water Resources (Mr David Parker) on 18 April 2016. 
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